
Self-Registration 
Dear Belmont University Van Driver: 

Belmont University is committed to providing a safe learning, working, and living environment.  As part of that 
commitment, Belmont University asks that all faculty and staff complete the following online training course(s): 

 Passenger Van Safety 

To begin training, follow these steps: 

�� Go to:  https://learn.ue.org/

�� Complete the Registration form.
a� Enter your ePaLl� first name, last name, SassZRrG� and EranFK FRGe.

%ranFK &RGe 1038-90963
�� Click Register.

https://learn.ue.org/6B90P890963/BelmontDriverSafety
mailto:riskmanagement@belmont.edu
https://en-us.help.blackboard.com/Learn/Administrator/Hosting/Browser_Support/Browser_Checker
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